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From: Marie Bennett 

Sent: 26 June 2024 11:26

To: Planning

Subject: ref. 2022/5281/P

[You don't often get email from iembennett@yahoo.co.uk. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
Hi 
 
 
Having just learned about the extent of the proposed redevelopment of the West Kentish Town 
Estate, ref 2022/5281/P, I hereby wish to register my objection to the scheme as it currently 
stands in view in the height and mass of the proposed buildings. 
 
Our block at  is surrounded by this estate on three sides - to the west, east, and 
north. On all sides, the proposed buildings would be taller than our own block, resulting in a 
substantial loss of views and light. We will be completely hemmed in. 
 
Please register this objection and inform me on any steps taken to reduce the impact of this 
development on the neighbours of the estate. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Marie Bennett 

 
 
 
 
 
 


